
The Sisters and the SSJ Mission & Ministries Foundation 
have partnered to sponsor the Thursday, May 16th 

Community Drive-thru Dinner - 3 to 6 pm 

779 North Main St. Meadville, PA 16335

Cost of the home-cooked meal: by donation
- All donations support the mission of St. James Haven -

Almitra Clerkin        814.836.4202               almi.clerkin@ssjerie.org
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He is Risen! 
Alleluia!

When they didn’t find His body,
they came saying that they had

also seen a vision of angels, 
who said He is alive! 

 The fresco “Women Visit the Empty Tomb” by Cristian Secchi
 Church of Santo Tommaso in Turin, Italy Luke 24: 23

BE ON THE LOOKOUT!     

The 2023 SSJ Mission & Ministries Foundation Donor Impact Report
will be mailed by the end of April. Check your mailbox and/or your email 

for this all-inclusive look back on a wonderful year!



   October Donors ‘23   2024 March Donors
Please see the attached list of March

Foundation donors. Sending our thanks
and...wishing you a pot o' gold

and all the joy your heart can hold.

Sisters in the Sun
for the Solar Eclipse!

It’s a small worldafter all! As Michele & Carl
Carlotti (far right) met

me for lunch in
Orlando, who walks by

but Jim Rutkowski, Jr.!
You can meet friends

of the Sisters every where!

  Bon moment!

Capt. Eileen Mackrell, VMA ‘73, asked that I pass on a big

‘Merci!’ to Sr. Phyllis DiFuccia, SSJ for sharing her love of

French. Eileen spent one-month last spring in total

emersion at the Ville Franche French Institute. After Villa,

Eileen studied at Notre Dame and Cambridge, and served

in the Navy with a life-long career in Intelligence.  

A huge thank you to all our supporters 

who have served and continue to serve our country. 

Almi’s on the road again!

In March, I had the opportunity to visit

some of our donors in Florida!

Pictured left are Dr. Mary Kruszewski,

OBGYN - VMA ‘67, and Marilyn Kendall,

Ph.D. - VMA ’65, VMC ‘69. We enjoyed a

lovely lunch in The Villages with        

SSJ supporters Sue and Jim Latham.

Srs. Peggy O’Brien and Linda Fusco relax
into the view of the eclipse stages.

Rick Klein captured before, during and
after totality stages in Cambridge Springs. 

Thanks for sharing, Rick!
 

The Sisters gathered to celebrate a
miraculous event on April 8, 2024!

Thank you, Vickie Pangratz, for snapping
 an amazing total-eclipse photo 

behind the clouds in Girard. 


